
Dear Parents/ Carers

From Monday 24th April school will be offering after school clubs for all pupils.
Parents and carers must sign pupils up for clubs using our Arbor app in order to ensure they have a
place.All clubs will finish at 4pm. Please ensure you only sign your child up for one club per day.

Monday KS2 Athletics KS2

Homework Club Y1-6

Reading Club Whole school

Tuesday Football Club 1-6

Reading Club Whole school

Times Tables rockstars KS2

SATS Booster Y6

Wednesday Cricket KS2

Reading Club Whole school

Arts and Crafts KS1

Thursday Netball Club KS2 ( Girls only)

Multi Skills Club Whole school

Reading Club Whole school

SATS Booster Y6

Any queries please ask at the school reception.
We look forward to seeing you,Yours sincerely
Mrs S.O’Neill
Mrs S. O’Neill
Deputy Headteacher

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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